
 

March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I hope all is well.  Earlier this week I wrote to all parents in regards to the uniform standards 

that we expect from our students in Years 7 – 11, as a result we have had some questions 

from the parents of our VIth Form students so I thought I would take this opportunity to 

share the expectations for our VIth Form students with yourself. 

Expectations 

• Sixth Form students are role models to younger students in and around school.  
Therefore, their behaviour and attitude to learning is expected to always be of the 
highest standard. 

• Students MUST check their school emails every morning as messages containing 
important information are sent daily from the Sixth Form Team and other teaching 

staff.  
• Students must bring their laptop (fully charged) to ALL lessons and ensure they have 

all the correct subject specific equipment.  

• No vapes or smoking paraphernalia on the school site  
• As per the whole school rule no chewing gum is allowed on the school site  

• Fully embrace the schools core values of acceptance and belonging. 
• Mobile phones are only allowed to be used in the common room during social times. If 

students are seen with their mobile phone out around the school site or in any 

timetabled lesson it will be taken off them and a detention will be issued. Earphones in 
ears or around necks are not permitted when walking around the school site. 

Dress code 
• Baseball caps are not permitted on the school site. Any other hats must be taken off 

when inside a building. 

• Students must be wearing their ID badge at all times, and it must be visible.   
• No tracksuit bottoms / jogging bottoms  

• No ripped jeans with holes  
• No sports shirts e.g., football, rugby, cricket etc. 
• Skirts/dresses should be an appropriate length and must be reasonably modest (i.e. 

they must cover the body above the knees well, and undergarments must not be 
visible at any time).  

• Shorts are not allowed unless they are tailored shorts (i.e. they must have a similar 
design to regular trousers, but can be knee-length as opposed to the length of the full 

leg).  Shorts cannot be denim and must not be ripped or reveal any undergarments.  
• Footwear must be a full shoe or trainer e.g., no flip flops, sandals or sliders  
• Coats should be taken off inside classrooms 

 
I would like to thank you again for your support during this term.  If parents have any 

questions regarding the correct uniform, they should refer to the VIth Form team in the first 

instance. 

Many thanks 

 

Mr J.Topham 

Headteacher 

 




